From: Nolfi, Christopher

To: Nolfi, Christopher
Subject: FW: Thank you
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 11:19:54 AM

From: Almas Muscatwalla <almasmuscatwallal3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 5:10 PM

To: Wilkinson, Brett <brett.wilkinson@dallascityhall.com>
Subject: Thank you

External Email!

Dear Judge Jessi Oliver and Mr. Brett Wilkinson,

We were honored to have you both join our first Faith Forward Dallas meeting
of the year. Your dual presentation was very helpful and will facilitate the clergy
in helping their congregants participate in townhall activities and realize the
impact of redistricting in their lives.

I appreciate the daunting task that you have undertaken of not only actualizing
the restricting plan but engaging the community to participate in this process.
Would it help if you made the connection between redistricting and its
implications on voting rights and racial access? This might increase community
engagement.

Just this morning I have included the following information in my
communication with members of Faith Forward Dallas.

1. Reference Map: https://dallasredistricting.com/reference-maps/
2. Submit your plan: https://dallasredistricting.com/submit-your-map/
3. Get Involved: https://dallasredistricting.com/get-involved/

PS: Please forward this email to Judge Oliver. Thank you
We look forward to our continued collaboration and conversations.

Thank you

Almas Muscatwalla

almasmuscatwallal 3@gmail.com

Cell: 214-448-8535
"The great aim and end of all learning is service to soczety."" Benjamin Franklin
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